








    

        

     

      

            
          

  

     

   

     

  

  

  

 

 

 

        

              
                 

               
    

      

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

               

             

            

                    

           

        

               
     

          

        

              
                 

               
    

        

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

                 

                 

             

              

               
     

          

        

              
                 

               
    

         

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

                

             

           

              

            

 

               

               

           

       

              

           

               
     

          

        

              
                 

               
    

     

         

     

  

 

     

             
             

              

       

                

                   

                 

            

                

                 

          

               
     

          

      

Q354. As explained in our data protection statement, in line with statutory regulations you
will be contacted by the programme officer (and where necessary the council) with
relevant updates on the Local Plan. South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District
Councils have a shared planning policy database. If you would like to be added to our
database to receive updates on other planning policy consultations, please tick the
relevant district box(es) below:

I would like to be added to the database to receive planning policy updates for South Oxfordshire

I would like to be added to the database to receive planning policy updates for Vale of White Horse




